
 
 
 
    

 

January 2024 

Room 6  

 

  

Hello Everyone,  

  

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a great holiday 

season with your families. Here’s to a great start to 

2024! 

 

This month, we will be learning about our 4 

seasons. We will have various art and science 

works on the shelves, and we will also have 

lessons during group. 

 

We will also be introducing the continent of 

Australia this month. We will learn about what 

animals we can find there, as well as the culture 

and geography that make up Australia. 

    

Now that we are past the holidays, we are going 

to start really kicking things into gear. I will be 

updating Transparent Classrooms with each of 

your child’s progress plans and goals so you all 

can see where they are at and what they are 

working towards. Please let myself or Randi know 

if you are having any trouble accessing 

Transparent Classrooms and I am happy to help 

get you up to speed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

All School 

Bulletin 

  

 

Monday January 8th 

Winter Break ends, back 

to school 

 

Monday January 15th 

MLK Day - No School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Bowden 01/11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


